
The purpose of this memo is to provide the School Board with a status update on the SRO 
2020-2021 contract and action related to the Board Resolution regarding stakeholder dialogue 
into issues of equity, race, and power, including a focus on the role of the School Resource 
Officers and possible structural or contractual changes if future contracts are pursued. Listed 
below are the dates of discussions that have been held to date with future meetings to be 
established.  
 
The 2020-2021 contract is still under review and should be resolved in the near future. And, a 
process and structure for obtaining stakeholder feedback as required as part of the Board 
Resolution is being discussed and developed. 
 
 
SRO Meetings: 

● SRO Contract Student Rep Input 9/25 
● SRO Discussion Meeting w/ Admin & Student Reps 8/17, 9/29 
● Survey Tool Options for SRO Feedback w/ Dr. Lake 10/5 
● NAACP SRO sub-committee 10/12 
● Sgt LaFontaine 10/20 

 
 

 


